
HIDALGO COIN CLUB MINUTES 
February 10, 2014  

 
 The Hidalgo Coin Club meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by club president, Raul 

Gonzalez followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. The general membership count was 42 with 2 visitors.    

New member that applied last month were accepted and we now have 85 member for 2014. 

Five (5) door prizes were given out.   

. 

 President Raul Gonzalez reported that the February coin show as a huge success and he 

thanked all the officers, council members and volunteers that made it happen. He gave a brief report on 

the ANACS representative who was there and plans to invite them back for our next show.  He stated 

this was a complete show with dealers from across the state, a coin grading service, and a shipwreck 

exhibition as well as a steady flow of patrons. He mentioned that our next mini show was on February 

14th and that there was a lot of interest generated by the February show. He also asked everyone to look 

up our video on our web site as well as utube on our shipwreck exhibition.  

Vice-President Douglas Jenkins reported that the youth group will meet at the Lark Center on 

the 2nd & 4th Saturdays between 2:00p-5:00p.m.Donations are needed for both clubs in the way of 

books, magazines, etc for collectors. The next meeting is on February 22nd. 

The secretary’s report for December may be viewed online at www.hidalgocoinclub.com.  

The treasurer’s report of last month’s balance was $2,974.35 after expenses; a deposit was 

made of $4,978.00 for dealer tables, raffle tickets and auction commission and renewed membership 

dues and show ticket sold.  Payments were made for $4,670.16,  

$3,754.57 for show expenses, 183.59 for office supplies and printing. After the show $100.00 

to Cynthia Bebon for the banquet 157.00 EPP Website 475.00 to St Marks for all of 2014 meetings and 

Friday show. Current balance $3,282.19 There are no outstanding bills for 2014. 

Show chairman Jesus Solano discussed the February show as well as the Mini show and again 

thanked everyone involved. 

Old Business: We are in need of an Educational Director for the club. We also reminded everyone to 

like us on face book. 

New Business: we have received a donation of a dos peso gold coin to use in our next fund 

raiser  

Open Discussion was based on know the hobby, and the coin club and standing rules  

http://www.hidalgocoinclub.com/


 The meeting continued with the coin auction. The auctioneer for the night was James Dunn 

and Rene De la Garza as the money runner. The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m. by the president, 

Raul Gonzalez. 

The next council meeting is on March 6th 

And the next meeting is on March 10th 

 

 

 

Submitted by Secretary Rene De La Garza 


